



S Owen Head of Lower School 01691 626511 Email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

28th November 2017

Dear Parent,

This is just a note to clarify for parents that the Yr 7/8 'House Plays' are part of curriculum time and not performances for parental attendance. Some pupils may be passing on mixed messages to home and confusion has arisen, for which we apologise.

Yours faithfully,

Shoran Owen

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com